
Guess 
the 
Bear!
In anticipation of 
the Summer Fayre, 
Build-a-Bear are visiting 
the classes next week. 
Guess the bear’s birthday 
correctly for your chance 
to win one of five bears!to win one of five bears!

You can still help us  raise much needed funds for our school 
by going to http://easydonate.org/GPPSA25 
or by scanning the QR code 

Keep up to date! Follow us
@grangeparkassociation

Monday 23rd June
Yrs 5&6

Tuesday 24th June
Years 1&2

Wednesday 25th June
Years 3&4

Thursday 26th June
Nursery & Reception

Friday 27th June
Catch up all classes


